
At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
Of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 
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Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

Fresh Tossed 
Salad 

~ 
Chicken 

Salad Sub 

 

Gooey Grilled 
Cheese, 

Tomato Soup, 
Goldfish 
Crackers 

~ 
Ham & Cheese 

Wrap 

Taco Tuesday! 
Tacos with All 

the Fixins 
~ 

Ham & Cheese 
Wrap 

Crane Beach 
Day! 

Sub Day! 
Cape Cod 

Chips,  
Fresh Veggie 

Cup 
~ 

Nacho Power 
Pack 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza, 

Fresh Tossed 
Salad 

~ 
Ham & Cheese 

Wrap 
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Paul F. Doyon Memorial School 
 

216 Linebrook Road 
Ipswich, Massachusetts  01938 

978 356-5506 
Ipswich website http://www.ipsk12.net 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Corner ~ Sheila Halloran, Principal 
Email: shalloran@ipsk12.net, Twitter: @PFDoyonSchool   #TogetherOrApartWeAreDoyonAtHeart 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Doyon Website at www.ipsk12.net 

for access to Doyon events on our “live” Doyon 

Calendar and the monthly Lunch Menu. 
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     Another exciting week at Doyon!  Field Day may have hot but it was a huge success!  Thanks to Whitney 
Cardew and Mark Southam for organizing the day and to all the volunteers who came to help.  It was the first 
time since last March that we had parents/guardians participate in an event and even be in the building! 
     Friday is the Doyon-a-thon, parents/guardians are welcome to come and cheer of their children, K-2 from 
9:15-10:00 am and Grades 3-5 10-10:45am.   
     Once again, THANK YOU FRIES!  On Wednesday, 25 fans were delivered by Sue Roge so that all 
students and teachers can stay cool on these warm days.  I would also like to personally thank FRIES for the 
beautiful flowers and candy given to me at the last FRIES meeting.   
     Summer Reading lists will be posted next week.  Placement letters for the upcoming year will be sent the 
last week in June.  
 

Crane Beach Day Reminder 
     Beach Day paperwork is due to your child's classroom 
teacher.  Please read all instructions carefully as there are 
changes to previous year's forms. 
     On beach day, Wednesday June 16th, please remember to 
have your child bring: towel, hat, sunscreen, extra water, 
lunch (if you have not ordered from the cafeteria).  This 
special day can be long and hot so please send your child 
with appropriate gear for a successful Beach Day. 

 

Last Day of School for Students ~ Friday, June 18th  

mailto:shalloran@ipsk12.net
mailto:sconley@ipsk12.net
http://www.ipsk12.net/
http://www.ipswichyouthsoccer.org/
http://www.ipswichyouthsoccer.org/
https://northshorerovers.myrec.com/info/default.aspx
mailto:northshorerovers@comcast.net


At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
Of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

In cooperation with the IPD, as a courtesy to our Doyon neighbors and residents of 
Linebrook Road, we are asking families planning to attend the drive thru parade on 

Saturday, to RSVP for a specific 10 minute slot from 10:00-11:30am.  We ask that you 
stay on the designated parade route, which will weave thru the back of the school, 

similar to drop-off/pickup line. WE ASK THAT YOU NOT TAKE A LEFT from Linebrook 
into the school lot, in case of a backup. Please review the available slots below and 

click on the button to sign up. Thank you! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044DAFAE2BAAF94-doyon 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044DAFAE2BAAF94-doyon

